
 

   WOW! Can you all believe it’s 2021?  It’s a new year!  

  

  Hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and a great start to the new year! We 

will be starting this year off running! Hard to believe we are halfway through the school 

year.  

 Our units for January are Winter fun, Winter Animals & Dinosaurs. We will talk 

about how ice and snow is formed, animal hibernation, and later we will learn about 

dinosaurs!   

On Wednesday, January 7th please have your child bring a labeled pair of mittens or 

gloves for a fun math activity.   

Wednesday, January 13th is Pajama Day! (completely optional) We will 

come to school wearing our pajamas.  Feel free to bring robes & slippers, blankies 

and/or a bedtime lovey.  And please label everything! 

Due to Covid19 we are working on trying to have some ice for ice sculptures. This 

may not happen but hopefully we can work it out.  

I will be assessing the children this month for our Parent/Teacher Conferences.  

We will meet via zoom.  I’ll send a sign up through class tag later with day and time 

slots, so be sure to look for it.   

Thank you once again for sharing your children with us, we love them and enjoy 

seeing their smiles every day! 

Blessings, 

 

Mary Segura  

msegura@bcumcs.org 

713-854-2461 
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